
Dr. Bill Winston Statement Regarding 

 Brother Kenneth Copeland’s Remarks 

During the 2020 International Faith Conference 

 

This ministry has hosted our annual faith conference with 

these same speakers for more than twenty years.  These 

speakers have proven each year to be good messengers of 

the gospel of Jesus Christ and the Word of faith.  I have 

never used my pulpit for political purposes and I will 

continue that policy and position.  

 

If a political statement has been said from my pulpit, 

please let’s not get distracted. The mission of this ministry 

and these faith conferences is for one purpose only – to 

build your faith in the Word of God and to get those who 

don’t know Jesus Christ saved and born again. 

 

This is your week of manifestation!  Please don’t let anyone 

or anything steal your victory that is coming to you this 

week. 

 

Dr. Bill Winston 


